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NEW BEGINNINGS
the University Honors

Program wants to welcome
you all back to campus for

the start of the Spring 2025
semester! It is awesome

having Honors students back
in the Honors Space. We wish

you all good luck as we
transition into a new

semester!

Penny the Pangolin
U H P ’ S  U N O F F I C I A L  M A S C O T

REMINDER
There will still be a February

Newsletter going out at the very
beginning of February with more
information on additional events
taking place that month, recaps
of past events, and much more

so stay tuned!

QUOTE OF THE MONTH
“Even the greatest was once a

beginner. Don’t be afraid to take
that first step.” 
~ Muhammad Ali

@CSUSBHONORS
Follow us On Instagram!Follow us On Instagram!Follow us On Instagram!
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Meet the
Meet the
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PRINTING
the University Honors Program is fortunate in being able to offer

its students free printing within limits! We want to emphasize
that this printing privilege is for Honors students only. Please

follow these guidelines to ensure we can keep offering this
service all semester long! Once we are out of ink, we are out, and

it will not get refilled til the Fall 2025 semester. 

Students are allowed to print up to 10 pages a day maximum1.
Students must only print in Black & White, NO COLOR2.

SCANTRONS
The UHP offers free

scantrons for all Honors
students. If you wish to
grab one of these, please

see the staff at the
front desk!

INCUBATOR
We want to remind all students to

please be conscious that the
Incubator is a public space, and at
the entrance of the Honors space

where a plethora of different people
may wander through such as

administration, prospective students,
and so on. So, we ask to please be

mindful with the behavior that takes
place! Please refer to the Incubator

Etiquette listed in the space! 
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If you ever have questions or issues that you want
to get answers from Honors Program STaff, the

best way to contact us is by direct message through
Canvas OR via email: honors@csusb.edu! We will not
always have someone available at the front desk or
at the phone who will be able to answer in person.

HAVE QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS ABOUT 
THE HONORS PROGRAM?

This news letter was created by 

Ashley Colstock Horn

if you have any comments,
suggestions, concerns, or would
like to promote your club/event
feel free to reach out via email :
008293968@coyote.csusb.edu

The University Honors Website on the CSUSB
Website is a superb reference for all of your

general questions or curiosities on curriculum, and
other aspects of the program!

VISIT THE WEBSITE!

Until  Next  Time
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